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Tury 2o I+
Barrett Daliah
From:
Sent: 24 July 2017 15:31
To: Cunningham Ann
Cc: Fernandes Frederico
Subject: Fwd: BANC Parking Issues
Attachments: THE BANK PARKING POLICY 135 mm X 135 mm.pdf
Dear Ann,

Any news on the forwarded pls?

The situation is getting desperate. A few neighbours are complaining that on Friday and Sat evenings there
are far too many cars in their roads.

What else can be done? Any suggestions pls?
I look forward to hearing from you.

Many thanks

Nilgun

Nilgun Canver
Business Consultant

Sent from my Samsung device

From: Nilgun Canv _
Date: 25/06/2017 20:19 (GMT+00:00)
To: Ann.Cunningham@haringey.gov.uk

Co: | —
Subject: BANC Parking Issues
Dear Ann,

Thank you again visiting the junction of Clinton Road and West Green Road N15 last April to discuss
parking issues.

As you're aware, there is no parking restriction in the area after 6.30pm. The BANC, the local steak house
situated at that location, is a highly popular destination in particular, on Thursday, Friday, Saturday and
Sunday evenings. As the BANC is very keen on safety and maintaining a peaceful co-existence with
residents, they have been complying with all the points raised in the forwarded e-mail from Fabio.

They are doing a lot and really being a responsible business but we are all wondering whether you have

other suggestions that the BANC or the Council can do to improve parking further in the area, in particular,

on the BANC's busy nights.

I look forward to hearing from you soon.

0,



Kind regards,
Nilgun

Sent from my iPad
Ms. Nilgun Canver

Business Consultant

NC Consultancy
Public and European Affairs, Lobbying, Media and Public Relations, Project Management, Business
Support, Stakeholder and Community Engagement

Begin forwarded message:

From: Fabio Teixeria <fabio@thebanc.co.uk>
Date: 16 June 2017 at 14:32:15 BST

To: I
Subject: The Banc Parking issues

Hi Nilgun,

As per our conversation yesterday here are our points to bring to the attention of Haringey
Council in terms of what we as a business are doing to improve the parking issues in regards
to our neighbours and community.

1) Notices and signs on walls by garden entrance and restaurant entrance asking our patrons
to leave quietly and respect our neighbours

2) Yellow ‘NO PARKING CONES’ placed on double yellow lines, bicycle lanes, pavements
and footpaths to ensure our neighbours have constant access and public safety is not at risk.

3) A friendly security team has been recruited to not only welcome our patrons but to also to
advice them to leave quietly and approach patrons if they are being loud and politely ask to
leave area.

4) Parking notices to be stuck on each car window (see the attached).

5) Map (Polite notice of parking options (alternative routes) on web-site

- http://www.thebanc.co.uk/policy/

Subject: Document from Nilgun Canver

THE BANK PARKING POLICY 135 mm X 135 mm.pdf











